
 
 

Mission Statement 
To promote a sense of 

community, to enhance the 

livability, visibility, safety, 

welfare, and interests of the 

owners.  The Association shall 

strive to preserve and 

enhance property values and 

the quality of life through the 

prudent use of resources for 

the benefit of all who live, 

visit, or work in our 

Community.  Through 

fairness, honesty, respect, 

neighborly cooperation, and 

volunteerism   we will all 

strive for the common good of 

Clubhouse Estates. 

 

  

Clubhouse Estates 

Homeowners 

Association 

P. O. Box 15912 

Clearwater, FL   33766 

Website: clubhouseestateshoa.org 

(available Nov. 2014) 
++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

Board of Directors 

President:                    Kathleen Agnew 

727-787-6368            bk3155@yahoo.com 

Vice President:           Tim Langenback 

727-480-6223   tlangenb@tampabay.rr.com 

Secretary:                    Nonie Young 

727-786-7732  nonieinparadise@verizon.net 

Treasurer:                   Virginia Wilson 

727-403-4714        rpkkwilson@gmail.com 

Directors at Large 

                                      Marty Armstrong  

727-278-8455              aes_sh@msn.com 

                                      Trina Barnes 

727-725-3807  tbarnes2@tampabay.rr.com 

                                       Emily Lloyd 

727-786-1724          elloyd76@gmail.com 

 

 

  Hello Neighbors 

Your HOA is up and running 

with a new Board of Directors. 

Please contact us with your 

questions, comments or 

suggestions. 

We hope that you will join us 

for the annual meeting listed 

below. 

If you have not paid your 

annual dues, we will be able to 

accept payments at the 

meeting. 

Annual Dues are Only $25.00 

 

ANNUAL MEETING ON 
FRIDAY, JAN. 23RD AT 

THE COUNTRYSIDE REC 
CENTER LOCATED AT 
2640 SABAL SPRINGS 

DRIVE                                                   
MEET AND GREET 6:30                        
MEETING 7:00 -8:30 PM 

***Come meet your neighbors*** 
 

 

mailto:rpkkwilson@gmail.com


Note from the  
President 

 
Your Homeowners Association 

is actively being revitalized.  
Our hope is to work with our 

community to enhance quality 
of life as well as to protect our 
investments in our properties.  

We encourage everyone to 
participate with the HOA so 

that your voice is heard.  Please 
find a copy of the deed 

restrictions for your area with 
this communication.  Being a 

member of the HOA is 
voluntary; however, 

 following these restrictions is 
mandatory.   

Our annual meeting is  
January 23, 2015, please mark 
this on your calendars and try 
to join us. We’ll enjoy a “meet 

and greet” time at 6:30 prior to 
our meeting at 7:00. 

 More information will follow 
in a newsletter. 

Please join us in active 
participation. 

 
Kathleen Agnew, President 

 
Clubhouse Estates Homeowners 

Association at Countryside 

 

 
 
 

 



 


